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December 2, 2008

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket 06-067 Sprint Communications Company, L.P. and
Spectrum, L.P.
Amendment of Estimate

Dear Executive Director Howland,

Sprint Communications Company, L.P. and Sprint Spectrum, L.P. (collectively
“Sprint”) file this letter to amend its earlier submitted estimate. As described in the
Commission’s letter detailing the events of the November 5, 2008 technical session,
Sprint was directed to submit an estimate of its claim to the Commission. Verizon and
Sprint both filed with the Commission estimates of the amount disputed between the
parties. Following a review of Verizon’s estimate, Sprint has determined that its own
estimate had a flaw in the calculation methodology. This inadvertent error led to a
significant undercounting of the amount in dispute. Accordingly, Sprint will amend its
preliminary estimate. To simplify the task at hand, however, Sprint will simply adopt the
Verizon preliminary estimate rather than submit a duplicative or contrary estimate.
Sprint finds that the Verizon calculation is reasonably accurate and that any differences
Sprint would otherwise have are sufficiently minimal that Sprint will forgo any dispute
over those amounts. Sprint attaches to this letter a copy of the Verizon estimate and
Sprint declares that this estimate will also serve as Spnnt s estimate.

Sprint requests that the enclosed materials receive confidential treatment pursuant
to RSA 378:43. The information contained on the attached disk are not publicly
available, are not published elsewhere, are subject to procedures and measures that are
intended to prevent its dissemination in the ordinary course of business, and this
information is pertinent to the provision of competitive services in New Hampshire.
Pursuant to the procedures discussed during the technical session held November 5, 2008,
Sprint submits the enclosed materials to be held in confidence by the Commission.

A copy of this letter and the attachment is also served on Counsel for Verizon.
Please return a file-stamped copy of this letter in the enclosed self-addressed, postage
prepaid envelope. Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions
concerning this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (703) 592-
7618.
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